
 

 

 

 

 

 

30 April 2024 

Petition P-06-1387 Provide humanitarian aid to Gaza 

Dear Jack 

Thank you for sharing your letter dated 23 February 2024, to the then Minister for Social Justice. It 

was noted and discussed at our meeting on 17 April 2024.  

Members were grateful to you for bringing this petition to our attention. We would be grateful if you 

could keep us informed about any response you receive from the Welsh Government about any 

discussions that have taken place with humanitarian charities involved in the Disasters Emergency 

Committee appeal in Wales, and any further action the Government may consider taking to provide 

humanitarian aid to Gaza. 

Thank you again for bringing this matter of shared interest to our attention. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Delyth Jewell MS  

Committee Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
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senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 
0300 200 6565 

Pwyllgor Diwylliant, Cyfathrebu, y Gymraeg, 
Chwaraeon a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol 
— 
Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, 
Sport, and International Relations 
Committee 

Jack Sargeant MS 

Chair, Petitions Committee 



 

 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


